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To: The Engineering Faculty 
From: The Department of Engineering Education  
Re: New Graduate Level Course 
 
The faculty of the Department of Engineering Education has approved the following new 
graduate ENE course.  This action is now submitted to the Engineering Faculty with a 
recommendation for approval. 
 
 
ENE 698   Research M.S. Thesis 
 
 
Reason: The Department of Engineering Education (ENE) was recently formed, and is 

now authorized by Purdue University and the Indiana Commission of Higher 
Education, to coordinate the education of M.S. and Ph.D. level students in this 
field.  This addition is made to allow research for the M.S. Thesis to be 
undertaken by Engineering Education graduate students. 

 
 
 

      ___________________________ 
   Kamyar Haghighi, Head 
   Engineering Education 
 


